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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
 

Detectives Investigating Death in Deerfield Township 
 
 

December 4, 2015 
9:30 p.m. 

 
On Friday, December 4, 2015, at 1:45 P.M., Detectives from the Warren County Sheriff’s Office 
were conducting an investigation into a missing person at 5704 Placid Lakes Drive, in the 
Sterling Lakes apartment complex in Deerfield Township. 
 
Rhonda L. Moore, 44, of Deerfield Township, had been reported missing a day earlier, and 
Detectives had obtained a search warrant for her residence. Prior to the search, Deputy Kelly 
Hammonds and his K-9 partner Tango conducted a search of the outside area near Ms. Moore’s 
building. During that search, her body was located in a grassy area near the property line.  
 
This incident is still under investigation by the Warren County Sheriff’s Office, and anyone with 
information about this case is urged to contact Lieutenant John Faine at 513-695-1522. 

 
 
 

 
  
 


